
Tuesdays & Thursdays 
Good morning everyone! Fall is in the air, birds 
are filling their gullets and I'm preparing shows 
and classes. One of the quotes that comes to 
mind, for me is: "Reality is ever-changing, ever-
growing, indefinable." -Barbara Ann Kipfer 
Art allows me to change and evolve through my 
own insights taking on reality. It grounds and 
nurtures so many of us. There is no need to feel 
that we must be outstanding artists in our own 
rights. Just allow the time to breathe and create...a 
meditation in itself.  
I’m considering September 8 (Thursday) for the 
first studio class of the fall. Tuesdays & Thursdays 
are shining for class. Sessions in the day would 
include 1-3 pm &/or 7-9 pm. I would love input 
for anyone who is interested. Also know you can 
contact me, at anytime, if you would like private 
classes. I will be gone the month of October but 
will continue on schedule November 8. Once I 
have input and names I will send out a final 
calendar.  

Taking ourselves less serious 
Yup, borrowing a cartoon from the New 
Yorker, I am all about a good laugh! Taking 
ourselves less serious = growth and harmony. 
Classes should be fun and they should be 
about you as an individual!  

 

 

Let’s create! 

 

Credit: NewYorker, Matthew Diffee 
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Heading for Bozeman 
“Emersed” to the left was accepted into the 
Emerson show Intersections of Trout and Art! The 
reception is September 9, 2016.  

Mural in Stevensville 
I was very fortunate to create a mural in downtown 
Stevensville. Stop in on your way through and check 

it out. Location: Stevensville Main St. Assoc. 102 
Main St.  

 

 

 

 

International Sculpture Park 
Lincoln Montana is surging ahead with new artists 
and events the month of September. I am beyond 
excited to be helping with the fall art camp. See 
the website for details: 
http://www.sculptureinthewild.com/events-
2016.html 

Fall Fun! 
Books, pubs, good cheer, grandbabies, 

friends & laughter! We are blessed beyond 
what we know. At times this is difficult to 

remember with politics and world 
situations. May we be grounded enough to 

make a difference in our neck of the woods. 
Photo taken: Browne’s Tavern, Spokane WA. 

Blessings to all of you. Annie   

 

 

 


